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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Landmarks Commission of the City of Madison will be holding a public hearing in Room GR-27 of the 
City County Building, 210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., on Monday, June 19, 2017 at 4:45 p.m. to discuss 
a proposal for the construction of a new garage structure located at 1803 Regent Street in the University 
Heights Historic District. 
 
The plans for the proposal, as well as other information relating to the proposed project are 
available to view on the City’s Legislative Information Center Website at the link for City 
Legislative File ID #47516 
 
https://madison.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 
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